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EMPLOYEE RESIGNS FROM COMPANY WHILE UNDER 

INVESTIGATION    

Activity Date: December 7, 2021 

Date Posted: December 23, 2021 

Case Number: CA-21-0460-S 

Web Summary: OIG-WS-2022-304 

 

An Amtrak onboard supervisor based in Seattle, Washington, resigned from the 

company on December 7, 2021, while under investigation for engaging in outside 

employment while on a medical leave of absence. Our investigation found that the 

former employee violated company policy by operating a personal business while on a 

medical leave of absence from the company.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


